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October 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

YEAR 9 STOCKELD PARK CHRISTMAS TRIP  
 

I would like to invite your child to the Year 9 Stockeld Park Christmas trip, Wetherby. The trip will 
take place on Thursday 30th November. The cost of the trip will be £29.50 per student, this will 
include Ice skating, entrance to the Maze/Enchanted Forest, transport and insurance. Insurance cover 
is only available for cancellation on medical grounds (with a valid doctors note). 
 

Please follow the link for information about the activities: https://landing.stockeldpark.co.uk/The-
Christmas-Adventure/ticket-guide.html 
 

We will be leaving school at 3.40pm and travelling by coach to Stockeld Park. We are booked to start 
activities at 4.30pm, students will have several hours at the venue. They will have the opportunity to 
explore the park and purchase food and hot chocolates throughout the evening. The scheduled return 
time at King James’s is 7.00pm. 
 

If your child is interested in a place on this trip, please register their interest with me by using the below 
online E-Form by 4pm on Friday 3rd November.  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/MUqFcp5NnA 
 

There are limited places on this trip and in the event of it being oversubscribed a ballot will take place 
to allocate places. Confirmation of places will be notified to parents by text on Tuesday 7th November. 
Payment for this trip will then need to be paid online by Friday 17th November through ParentPay 
(www.parentpay.com). Prior to making payment you will be requested to complete the required 
consent information on Parent Pay. 
 

Participation on the trip is conditional on your child maintaining our expectations of good behaviour, 
punctuality and attendance, which is determined by school, in the lead up to the trip. Any pupil failing 
this criteria in the lead up will be withdrawn from the trip. This may lead to full or partial loss of 
payments. 
 

This is a great opportunity for students to socialise with each other and have an enjoyable evening to 
celebrate Christmas festivities and the first half term completed of their year 9. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

A.R Atkinson  
 
Mr A Atkinson 
Learning Manager Year 9  
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